
Year 6 Leavers 
 

What an incredible show!  
The children worked so well as a team to bring their amazing production together 

so quickly.   
We had super props made especially for the show & staging it at the Cotswold 

Playhouse really showed it off with all the lighting and sound effects.   
A very big thank you to all the people that helped make it possible and gave up so 

much of their time and to the parents for their support.   
 

There is a link if you wish to watch the production.   
https://youtu.be/GK1Cr3QGeiw 

 

https://youtu.be/GK1Cr3QGeiw
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Dates for your diary 

 July 

18th  Cake Sale—Rainbow 

18th  Last Day of Term  

 September 

1st INSET Day 

2nd  First Day of Term 1 

CLASS The children that have earned 
the most amount of stars in the 
last week…well done to every-
one! 

Rainbow Matthew 

Amethyst Emilio 

Amber Ina 

Ruby Mara 

Diamond Jake 

Quartz Isabel 

Aventurine Rosie 

SEPTEMBER SIZZLE 2025 
Our biggest fundraiser of the year is in the diary and we can’t wait to 
welcome you all back for a fun filled afternoon. We have some new stalls 
and activities too which are sure to entertain everyone, plus our usually 
bar and BBQ. Save the date, we look forward to seeing you all.  
 
WANT TO HELP?  
You don’t need to take on an official role, but if you’d like to support with 
organising and running some events, or just want to share some ideas, 
please get in touch or join our PTFA WhatsApp group on the school com-
munity. There is no pressure, just do what you can! 
 
PTFA committee 
chat.whatsapp.com  

Governors Meeting 
On Monday, governors had their final meeting of this school year. We 
looked at how the school is dealing with some of the challenges of the 
educational climate,  especially attendance. Attendance remains a  
priority for all schools but Stroud Valley is currently below national 
average. Governors are hoping that a number of new initiatives, including 
flagging persistent absence to the local authority through their ‘notice 
to improve’ system, which may lead to court fines, will start to improve 
this figure. 
We gave a very thorough look at the numbers of SEN children in the 
school and the support that is available. The school is fortunate in  
having such a dedicated and capable SENCO to help us. 
The Headteacher provided us with the results of the phonics test which 
show that by the end of Year 2 our children have a pass rate above the 
national average which is a great achievement!  
Governors also looked at how they can best support areas of learning 
that have been identified as key priorities for 2025-2026. The  
government is expected to publish the results of its curriculum review in 
the new academic year which the school will plan to implement  
throughout the year. Governors remain impressed at the level of care 
and commitment shown by all our staff to all our children. 

Online Safety Meeting 
Looking ahead to next term, on the 8th October, 
PC Simon Williams, will be hosting a parents  
meeting here at the school to talk about Online 
Safety.  More details to follow. 

Goodbye and Thank you! 
We are very saddened to say a few goodbyes this 
term; Mrs Golding, Mrs Jowers, Mrs Stenning, Mrs 
Bailey and Mrs Hall. 
You will all be sorely missed and we’d like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work 
over the years here at Stroud Valley and to wish 
you the very best for the future! 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
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